
Staying Connected to the Greater Madison Community
One of the extra-special features of living at All Saints Neighborhood is the programming that connects folks 
to each other and the community. Over the past few months, the campus bus has made trips to a number of 
area restaurants, Timbavati Wildlife Park in Wisconsin Dells, a UW Varsity Band concert, the UW-Madison 
Arboretum and the New Glarus Brewery. Thank you to our creative and dedicated Activity Director, Activity 
Assistants, Property Managers, Property Coordinator, bus drivers and staff members for working together to 
organize outings that provide opportunities to reminisce, delight the senses and foster new memories. 
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Dancers Share Their Talents

Students Bring Lots of Smiles 

What a treat to have two amazing dance groups 
perform in May!  The Stoughton High School 
Norwegian Dancers put on quite a show on the 
Senior Apartments patio on a Sunday afternoon.  
The weather was gorgeous, so a number of Main 
Street tenants could also enjoy watching from their 
patios, too. It is extra special that one of the young 
men was a tenant’s great-nephew!  The Magnum 
Opus Ballet Company in Madison has performed 
at All Saints before, and this time they shared their 
talents and time with the memory care residents.  
It's hard to say what is more beautiful - their 
dancing or the time they take afterward visiting. The campus was full of laughter and liveliness when 65 students from 

St. James Catholic School in Madison attended Mass in the Main Street 
Chapel at the end of May.  What a joy to hear their voices raised in 
praise!  After Mass, the kiddos split into three groups – two made a craft 
with apartment and assisted living residents and the other sang at the 
memory care residence. Afterward, the students had a picnic at the park. 
What a blessing visits from the younger generation are!Cinco de Mayo and the Kentucky Derby are always 

fun events to celebrate!  Who doesn’t love an 
opportunity to wear fun hats!?  Margaritas, nachos 
and sombreros were on tap for Cinco de Mayo.  For 
Derby Day, it was Mint Juleps, ham and swiss sliders 
and elegant hats the ladies decorated themselves. 

Special Days call for  
Special Celebrations

Mother's Day is an opportunity 
to honor all mothers and 
remember their love, sacrifice and 
resourcefulness. The apartment 
ladies had a delightful brunch and 
the assisted living and memory 
care ladies and their loved ones 
enjoyed cheesecake socials.

Thank You to 
Our Moms 

Memory Care Administrator Jessica and her 
staff were honored to receive a generous gift 
from previous resident Eileen's family as a 
thank you for the wonderful care she was 
given. The gift was used to purchase a delicious 
lunch for all shifts from City Barbecue in 
Madison.  What a privilege to walk beside 
seniors and their families on the aging journey.

Thank You From a Family

April is Volunteer Appreciation Month, so 
apartment staff put on a thank you reception for 
tenants who give of their time on the campus.  
These dedicated individuals work in the store, 
serve during Mass, plant flowers and help with a 
host of other tasks.  Thank you to each of them!

Volunteers are Appreciated 
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If you need to update your address or know of someone who could benefit from our newsletter,  
please call the above number or email info@allsaintsneighborhood.org.
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